October, 2006 Newsletter

Dear Industry Professional:
Carly Fiorina, former President of Hewlett-Packard (HP), is currently touring the country promoting her book “Tough Choices” and was quoted as saying:

“Choosing people is the most important choice a manager or leader makes.  I put wrong people in wrong jobs or left them in jobs too long.”

If this ever happens to you then an email to me, keith@execq.com can be the solution.  We will start a search for the new talent you need for that particular job.


Have you read it yet?  The bestselling timeshare book ever published!  55,000 sold, it’s called “Guide to WorldMark Ownership” and it’s available on the web at www.minref.com.

Another site of interest to our readers is the holiday equity site which promotes the concept of trade-in and trade-up your unit week.  Go to www.meetholiday.com for details.
Please visit our website at www.execq.com to participate in our salary survey.  We will share the results with you.

If you are in need of a professional search for the best of the best send your request to keith@execq.com.

Until next time,
Keith Trowbridge, President

Executive Quest, Inc.

keith@execq.com
www.execq.com
